
The dedicated Park team has
recently embarked on a

transformative project at All Saints
Church on Church Street. Their

tireless efforts have breathed new
life into the church grounds,

bringing a fresh and welcoming
appearance to the beloved

community landmark.
The team focused on removing old,

broken tubs and replacing them
with new grass seed in areas that
required attention. This endeavour

is a testament to their
commitment to maintaining and
enhancing the natural beauty of
the church grounds, ensuring it
remains a peaceful and inviting

space for all visitors.

Great news for tennis
enthusiasts in Holbeach!

Carter's Park Tennis Court is set
to have gate access technology
installed. This new system aims
to prevent any unauthorised use
of the court and will also feature
a booking facility for players. This

initiative will ensure the court
remains in top condition and

easily accessible for those who
have reserved their time slots.

Let's serve up some details:
https://www.lta.org.uk/roles-
and-venues/venues/gate-

access-technology/
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Pump Track
Proposal at

Carter’s Park

Telephone Number: 01406 426739
Email: Clerk@holbeachpc.com
Deputyclerk@holbeachpc.com

In an exciting move to enhance
community amenities, Holbeach
Parish Council is considering the
installation of a pump track at
Carters Park. The proposed
pump track aims to provide a
dedicated space for BMX riders,
skateboarders, and rollerbladers
of all ages to enjoy and practice
their skills in a safe, purpose-
built environment.
To ensure that the project aligns
with the community's needs and
interests, Holbeach Parish
Council is conducting a survey to
gather input from residents. The
council invites all community
members to share their thoughts,
suggestions, and support for the
proposed pump track.

Useful Contacts

Report Dog Fouling - Email
publicprotection@sholland.gov.uk

 
Report Fly Tipping

www.sholland.gov.uk/flytipping

Church Grounds

Video Camera for Public Meeting
Recordings

Holbeach Parish Council
Finance Committee is

actively seeking a versatile
video camera to record their
meetings. This initiative aims

to ensure that public and
parishioners who are unable
to attend the meetings can

still view them and stay
informed about the council's

activities.

Removal of "The Witches Hat" Play
Equipment Due to Safety Concerns

In light of recent health and safety
evaluations, Holbeach Parish

Council has made the difficult
decision to remove the beloved

"The Witches Hat" play equipment.

The decision follows a thorough
assessment conducted to ensure
the safety of all park visitors. The

assessment revealed that the
equipment no longer meets the

current safety standards and could
pose a risk to children using it.
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